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Year 11 

Our Year 11 netball team travelled to Thurston for the start of the netball league. Our first 

game felt very much like a warm-up match as we found our rhythm and settled into 

tournament play. Defensively, we were incredibly strong, with Phoebe Fox, Danielle Taylor, 

and Freya Underwood putting in solid performances and making it difficult for the 

opposition to get through. We forced over 10 turnovers, showing real grit and 

determination in defence. However, despite all the hard work, we struggled to convert our 

chances at the other end. Thankfully, we pulled it together in the final third, and the game 

ended in a well-earned 8-8 draw.In our second match against Mildenhall, everything started 

to click. With the team now used to each other and playing positions more settled, Danielle 

Taylor alongside Molly Fountain, and Keri Naivunivuni, playing up from Year 9, into the 

attacking three. This trio was on fire, showing fantastic movement, accurate shooting, and 

brilliant teamwork. The result, a dominant 20-3 win.A massive well done to all the players, 

your effort, adaptability, and teamwork really shone through. We’re now looking forward to 

taking this momentum into the County Finals next month. 

 

Fixtures Next Week: 

Monday 22nd September- 

• Year 9 Boys football vs Stowupland @ SHS (3:10-5:15pm)  

• Year 9 Girls football @ Stowupland (3:10pm-5:30pm)  



Tuesday 23rd September- 

• Year 11 Boys football @ Ixworth (3:10pm-5:30pm)  

Wednesday 24th Sept- 

• Sports Leaders event @ SHS (3:10-5:15pm)  

Thursday 25th Sept- 

• Year 8 and 9 girls netball trials (3:10pm-4:10pm) @ Netball Courts  
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